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Monday 10th October 2016 
 

School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 

Quiz Night for Letterkenny ETNS 

Where: Arena 7 

When: 20th of October 

What time: 9.30pm 

Teams:  Teams of 4 

 

Assembly 

The children in both assemblies continued to 

explore the importance of recycling.  The Junior 

assembly watched an short programme about 

recycling and the senior assembly investigated 

how recycling takes place in more detail. 

 

We also practiced some mindfulness in our 

assembly through guided meditation.  We 

discussed the important of taking some time in 

our busy lives to be still and calm.  We will be 

doing some mindfulness at each assembly this 

year. 

 

Fun Friday 

Fun Friday for next week is ‘bring your favourite 

book/comic’. 

 

Gaeilgeoir na Seachtaine:  

Comhghairdeas le Evie i Rang Mairéad, le Aoife 

rang Louise, le  Aimee i rang Rachel, le Mohamed 

i rang Mary, le Aaron i rang Barbara, le Adam i 

rang Stephanie, le David i rang Maggie agus le 

Himanshu i rang Nakita. 

 

School Hoodies 

Hoodies will be ordered this week, we will let you 

know when they arrive in the school. 

    

Class Meetings 

Thank you to all the parents/guardians who 

attended the class meetings last week. 

 

Each year the class teachers at the school 

organise meetings to allow parents to get an 

overview of what the children will be learning in 

school each year.  This is also an opportunity to 

meet the class teacher and to learn about the 

ways in which you can support your child.  Each 

meeting will last approximately 20 minutes and 

the timetable for the meetings is as follows: 

 

2nd Class – Monday 10th October @2pm 

1st Class – Tuesday 11th October @2pm 
Senior Infants – Wednesday 12th October @1pm 

Junior Infants – Thursday 13th October @1pm 

 

Attendance at these meetings is very important 

and appreciated by the staff and the children. 

 

Health and Safety 

As you are aware the front door of the school is 

locked during the day.  Access can be gained by 

ringing the doorbell.  The class teachers have 

been reminding the children that they should 

never open the front door to anyone, even if 

they know the person ringing the bell.  The 

children have been reminded that they should 

find an adult in the school to open the door.  

 

Naturally the children want to helpful and 

respectful by opening the door but our priority 

is to ensure the safety of all the children in the 

school.  Please take some time to discuss this 

with your child at home. 
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